KIBABII UNIVERSITY

OFFICE OF DEPUTY VICE CHANCELLOR, ADMINSTRATION, FINANCE AND DEVELOPMENT

INTERNAL MEMO.

To : All Staff and Students

Date: 1st March, 2021

From: Covid-19 Committee

Ref: KIBU/CR/DVC (AFD) /VOL.1-/139

RE: LAXITY ON COVID-19 GUIDELINES AND PROTOCOLS

This is to bring to your attention that Kibabii University Management is concerned about laxity among Staff and Students within the University in adhering to COVID-19 protocols as provided by the World Health Organization (WHO) and Ministry of Health guidelines.

It has been observed that many Staff and Students are not putting on masks, not washing their hands nor using sanitizers, shaking hands, hugging and not keeping social distance as advised by Ministry of Health. This has been observed even on the backdrop of the emergence of a new variant of COVID-19.

Staff and Students are hereby urged to desist from any form of body contact while on campus and adhere strictly to WHO and Ministry of Health guidelines on COVID-19 prevention. Staff and Students are reminded to check on the KIBU website, Ministry of Health and WHO websites for COVID-19 Guidelines.

Kindly comply.

Dr. Duncan W. Wasike

For: DEPUTY VICE CHANCELLOR (AFD)

